
Email us at sepaclittleton@gmail.com. Visit the website to join the email
distribution list where we share upcoming events and other relevant Special
Education information. Email frequency approx. once every 2 months.

Visit the SEPAC website to join our mailing list, find resources, SEPAC
agendas and minutes, workshop details and more: www.littletonmasepac.org

Follow us on www.twitter.com/Littleton_SEPAC

Join us at a SEPAC meeting. We meet every 3 months to plan and discuss
SEPAC activities and topics.

Join us at our monthly parent meetups. Get to know other parents, get
support and have a nice time. Sometimes we meet at the library, sometimes we
go out for dinner or another activity.

Follow us on www.facebook.com/groups/littletonsepac/ (public page).
Littleton has a private Special Education Facebook page as well where
parents can share and discuss: www.facebook.com/groups/littletonspecialed/
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If your child is receiving Special Education services we hope you will join the Littleton
SEPAC community. We are a supportive and welcoming group of parents and caregivers
who aim to provide support, education and resources as we navigate the Special
Education journey together.

Make sure to connect with the SEPAC Liaison in your child's school, join meetings and
workshops, find resources and ask questions! There are several ways to get connected:

mailto:sepaclittleton@gmail.com
https://www.littletonmasepac.org/
http://www.facebook.com/groups/littletonsepac
http://www.facebook.com/groups/786723168911234/
http://www.facebook.com/groups/littletonspecialed/

